Press Release

The President and the State Counsellor of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar have
conveyed their messages of condolences to the President and the Prime Minister of the
Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka on the tragic loss of hundreds of innocent lives
and injuring many others due to the terrorist coordinated bombings at various places in Sri
Lanka on 21 April 2019. Myanmar condemned the barbaric acts of terrorism and reaffirmed
its commitment to combat terrorism in all its forms and manifestations.
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